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Welcome
Welcome back everyone, we hope you all had a nice break and enjoyed the pleasant weather.  We are delighted to confirm Mrs Michelle Darroch was successful in recent interviews and will be working full time in Nursery.   This provides continuinity for the children which helps with promoting a stable learning environment for all children.  We have also been joined by Mrs Shirley Mitchell who covers Mrs Foote’s management time on a Thursday afternoon.  We said a sad farewell to Marcel who returned to Poland before the end of last term.  

We are covering a few festivals and celebrations this term including Halloween and Christmas along with other child led learning.
Thank you
[image: image1.wmf]We would like to thank you for accepting our invitation to visit Nursery and have a ‘tea & ble ther’ session, last term.  The children enjoyed making the invites and the treats for you to eat.  Thank you for the positive feedback you gave us.  We are now looki ng at further ways to keep you informed of your child’s progress and achievements.  
Notice Board
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Please check the daily notice board to keep up to date with what is happening in Nursery.
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We had our Halloween theme day on Monday 31 October where both classes came together to enjoy fun activities, games.  All children and staff dressed for the festivities and enjoyed playing the party games and especially the treats for snack. Some pictures will be added to the blog. https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/my/MortlachPrimarySchool/
Read & Enjoy packs

This term we are introducing “Read and Enjoy” packs to pre-school children.  Rota started on Monday 07 November. You will have the opportunity to help your child select a pack which contains some activities, toys etc. based around a book.  Please can you check the pack before you return it on the scheduled day to ensure all parts are complete.  Each pack contains a contents sheet.  The pack will be you and your child’s responsibility to look after the resources and any damaged or lost items will need to be replaced.
[image: image4.wmf]Tooth brushing
We recently had a visit from the Childsmile team who gave the children and staff a talk on how to clean our teeth.  Some children have now started to clean their teeth during the Nursery session.
Help
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Please can all returning paperwork be handed to nursery staff or to school office as we do not check children’s bags?  For safety reasons, please inform staff of any changes of adult in dropping off or collecting your child.  Please could you provide a pack of kitchen towel or box of tissues this term?  As you are aware carrier bags are no longer free and we have used up our supply, therefore can every child place a clean plastic bag in their ruck sack for carrying soiled clothes home, when accidents happen.  As the weather is becoming more seasonal, if your child arrives at Nursery with wellies or sturdy boots please can you change their shoes before entering the Nursery room.  As the children are involved in preparing snack , can you please ensure their fingers are free from any nail varnish as this will prevent them participating.  For safety reasons please can you remove all jewellery on gym day.  Please can children bring a bag with a complete change of clothes and a jacket to Nursery everyday?
School Christmas Fair
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This year the school is holding a Christmas fair.  This will be on Wednesday 30 November at 3.10 p.m.  Children will be making items to sell on our Nursery stall, more details to follow soon. 
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Open door
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As you are aware we recently surveyed you on how to provide opportunities for you to visit nursery and spend time with your child in their learning environment.  The outcome of the recent survey resulted in most of you preferring a ‘Friendly fortnight’.  We are offering an opportunity for you as parents to spend time with your child during the nursery session.  This gives you the chance to see how your child is progressing and developing, look at their personal portfolio, as well as joining in with some activities.  We are offering this during the days 16-25 November.  More details to follow.
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Dates for your diary
October   31

Halloween theme day
November 14, 15
In-service days 
November 16-25
Open Door

December 6

Rudolph Drive 
December 16

Christmas Nativity

December (TBA)
Joint Christmas party 
December 22

End of term
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Happy Birthday!
November 30

Mrs Darroch

(??)
Snack Fees
Snack fees for this term are now due.
This terms fees are £21.00
(For children who attend 5 days).
